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Mathilda Avenue at US 101 and SR 237 and
I-280/Foothill Expressway Landscaping Improvement Project
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________
Project Overview
This landscape project is a follow-up to the completed civil construction of the Mathilda Avenue at US 101 and SR 237 Interchange Improvement and I-280/Foothill Expressway Northbound Ramp Improvement projects.
The landscaping project includes planting and irrigation systems in coordination with Caltrans. The landscape construction contract includes a three-year Plant Establishment Period (PEP) per Caltrans requirements.
The purpose of this project is to provide aesthetic, safety, environmental mitigation, stormwater pollution prevention, and erosion control benefits.

Scope of Work
· Landscape planting and irrigation systems at the US 101/Mathilda Avenue Interchange
· Landscape planting and irrigation systems at SR 237/Mathilda Ave Interchange 
· Landscape planting along Mathilda Avenue between W Ahwanee Avenue and Moffett Park Drive. 
· Landscape planting and irrigation systems at I-280/Foothill Expressway.

Project Costs/Funding Details

The project's cost is estimated to be $4.48 million. It is funded by VTA 2016 Measure B.

Project Schedule
Environmental Approval:		2016 – 2017 (Completed)

Design Completion:			Summer 2020 – Mid 2023 (Completed)

Project Construction:		Mid 2023 – Mid 2024 (Completed)

Plant Establishment Period:	Mid 2024 – Mid 2027
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Project Location Map
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